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GRADE 12 WEEKLY LETTER 11 

Hi there Grade 12s! 
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 
March 24th  

TUESDAY 
25th 

WEDNESDAY 
26th  

THURSDAY 
27th   

FRIDAY  
28th   

 
  
 

 
Preliminary 
Marks Sent Home 
  

   
Teacher/Family 
Night - Interviews 

 
Grad Photos End 

 

Commencement fees – pay now! 

Commencement fees – pay now! 

School Cash Online is now open for you to pay your Commencement fee of $75. 

Here is what is included: 

• Cap and gown 

• Rental of the Convention Centre + 6 guest tickets 

• A professional photo as you cross the stage 

• Grad breakfast in May 

• Lawn sign and tote bag 

If you think you might need more than 6 tickets, please speak to the main office in 

May. 

If this fee is a barrier, please talk to your guidance counsellor and we will support 

you. 

 

- COMMENCEMENT FEES: TIME 

TO PAY! 

- PROM PROJECT 

- EXPORTING YOUR FILES 

- GETTING YOUR 

ACCOMMODATIONS IN 

UNI/COLLEGE   

COLLEGE/UNIVERSITY 

  



Prom Project – Register by Wednesday April 1st  

  

Saturday, April 5, 2025 

9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Sir Winston Churchill Secondary School - Gymnasium 

1715 Main St E, Hamilton, ON L8H 1E3 

(Please enter from the parking lot entrance off Adeline 

St.) 

 

Prom Project Hamilton is a "pop-up shop" style event that provides students from 

across Hamilton the opportunity to pick out formal wear for proms, graduations, 

banquets, and other special events, free of charge. Formal wear available to 

students can be fit to form by an on-site alterations team.  

Students MUST register for an appointment time and are welcome to bring a guest, 

if they would like. There's a limit of ONE (1) guest per student. Our inventory 

depends on the donations we receive, so sizes, colors, and styles may be limited. 

Each student MUST be registered individually. Registration will be on a first come, 

first serve basis, and will close at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 2, 2025.  

To register: www.promprojecthamilton.ca 

 

Start exporting your saved files and documents! 

At the end of the school year, you will lose access to your HWDSB OneDrive. Now is 

the time to start saving those files either to an external drive / USB, or to another 

web-based location (e.g. Google Drive if you have a personal account). 

Once you graduate, your account is deactivated, and you will not be able to access 

anything you created or saved to your OneDrive. 

 

https://www.google.ca/maps/place/Sir+Winston+Churchill+Secondary+School/@43.2372401,-79.7955876,18z/data=!3m2!4b1!5s0x882c99183e7e5e13:0xc4df1ad3b1c29a58!4m6!3m5!1s0x882c99183d1f3d53:0xb7b6c8b61b7887ae!8m2!3d43.2372401!4d-79.7948221!16s%2Fm%2F02x8lgr?entry=ttu
http://www.promprojecthamilton.ca/


ACCESSIBLE LEARNING SERVICES – HOW TO GET YOUR 

ACCOMMODATIONS IN UNIVERSITY AND COLLEGE 

 

CHECK OUT THIS GUIDE: 

 
   
  

Link to the Guide:  

Transition Resource Guide for Students with Disabilities - Transition to Post-Secondary Education 

 

Have a wonderful week!  

Your guidance team…   

Ms. Warren, Mr. O’Connor, and Mrs. Indelicato 

https://www.transitionresourceguide.ca/

